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City of Prineville

STAFF REPORT

April 10, 2018
Prineville City Council

Lori Ontko, Procurement/Contract Administrator

Staff Report: 2018 Manhole Rehab Project

The City of Prineville is asking for bids for rehab of 27 manholes in the City’s Wastewater System.

Rehab will include approximately 53 LF of 48” manholes and 196 LF of 72” manholes.
The rehab will also include rehabbing benches in approximately 16 manholes along with mobilization.

Sealed bids were accepted until April 4, 2018.

We had two Proposals turned in for consideration:

Olson Brothers Pro-Vac, Puyallup, WA. $61,645.00
Pipeline Inspection Services, Nampa, ID. $101,605.00

The engineers estimate for the project was $75,000.00 dollars.

Staff Recommendation:
After reviewing the proposals staff recommends City Council issue the Intent to Award of the 2018 Manhole

Rehab Project to:

Olson Brothers Pro-Vac for the amount of $61,645.00




